
 
CAMPUS ADVISORY 

Wednesday, December 11, 2019 
 

Trespass Warning 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Compton College Campus Police advises students and employees to be on the lookout for the person pictured 
above. 
 
Eduardo Flores, who is not a Compton College student, was arrested by Compton College Campus Police at 
approximately 5:45 p.m. on December 10, 2019 near the Little Theater for trespassing on Compton Community 
College District property. 
 
Flores had been escorted off campus earlier in the day for harassing a Compton College student. Campus Police 
responded to a call around 5:20 p.m. yesterday regarding Flores harassing the same Compton College student. 
A chase ensued and Flores was detained by Campus Police and subsequently arrested for trespassing and 
transported to the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department Century Regional Detention Facility for booking. 
As of 11 a.m. today, Flores has made bail. 
 
Flores is described as a 22-year-old Hispanic male, 5 feet, 5 inches tall, weighing 170 pounds. 
 
If you see this individual on campus, please call Campus Police at ext. 2790. 
 
 
Please contact Compton College Campus Police at 310-900-1600, ext. 2790, if you have any questions. 
You may also dial 911 in case of an emergency. 

 

Sign up to receive Nixle emergency alerts from Campus Police; 
simply text 888777 and type CCPD1. 

 
If you see something, say something.  

BE AWARE. BE SAFE. 


